
Vintage Chevrolet Club of America
Orange County Region

“THE WORLD’S BEST CHEVROLET CLUB”

A non-profit organization dedicated to the restoration and preservation of Chevrolets

13th ANNUAL “PICNIC IN THE PARK”

You’re invited to come join in the fun! The Orange County Region of the
Vintage Chevrolet Club of America is hosting another Picnic in the Park.

When:

Where:

Why:

Sunday, May 21st, 2017 • 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM

Peppertree Park – 230 West First Street, Tustin, CA 92780

To meet potential new members, show off our old Chevys and enjoy
each other’s company.

Bring your old Chevrolet, a lawn chair and a big appetite!
We’ll supply the:

Hot Dogs
Chili

Potato Chips
Soda Pop

Family members and guests are welcome.
Bring the kids!

Those who join will receive a free six-month “introductory” membership
discount in the Orange County Region dues. Just attend this event and

complete a simple membership application.

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity!

For More Information and to RSVP:

√ Send an e-mail to Bob Crane at: bcrane@socal.rr.com or atumnhaze@gmail.com

√ Call Rebecca Nunes, Director Orange County Region at: (714) 401-6471

Remember, you don’t need to own an old Chevrolet to be a member of our club!
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